Chris O'Brien
“

From: Chris Gadbois <christinegadbois75@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 8:37 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H5529 - Please support

Categories: Yellow category, Red category

Please support RI's older adults increasing access to the Medicare Premium Payment Plan.
Thank you,

Dr. Chris Gadbois

23 Annawamscutt Rd

Barrington, Rl, 02806



